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Taniguchi Ruth Makio Architects

August 24, 2009

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Subj: Bascon Corporation

We have been asked to provide a letter of recommendation and reference for Bason
Corporation, They are presently in the final stages of construction for the Latte of
Freedom Multi-purpose Cultural Center located behind the Governor's administrative
complex in Adelup. TRMA is the architect for the project and is providing construction
contract administration.

We do not hesitate to provide an endorsement and favorable reference in support of
Bascon. The Latte of Freedom project has proceeded very well and Bascon has
provided excellent construction work and competent management of the project.
Although there have been some delays in the schedule, they are due to additional work
elements added by the client and inclement weather during the foundation pnase of Jfte
project. Additional time for these delays have been included by change order and we
and the client consider the project to be on schedule.

Prior to this project, Bascon has successfully completed several projects for us at the
Guam Memorial Hospital. We hold Bascon in high regard as a contractor, and look
forward to the continued opportunity to work with them on future projects.

Very truly yours,

Taniguchi Ruth Makio Architects

H. M r̂k Ruth, FA/A
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